
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
11th  May 2022  
 

STUDY LEAVE 
 
Dear Year 12 Level 2 Learner, Parent and Carer. 
 
As the exam season approaches, I would like to take this opportunity to formalise Year 12 dates 
for Study Leave. All lessons continue as normal until Friday 10 June.  Where learners have sat the 
exam in a subject, they will be using that time for personal revision or for ensuring that technical 
coursework is completed to the required standard.  A timetable of revision sessions has been 
built into the college day and it is expected that all learners will attend these sessions.   These 
have been issued to learners and can be found on the DigiSector Padlet Digital Briefing @LDEUTC 
(padlet.org) 
 
Technical lessons will continue until coursework is completed to the required standard.  Once this 
is done, laptops will be handed back to the college, and learners can begin their summer break.  
 
We would like to wish all our learners the very best over the next few weeks and for there future.  
 
    
           

Yours sincerely  

 

Gloria Gold  

Vice Principal – Personal Development  

https://ldeutc.padlet.org/info/digisector
https://ldeutc.padlet.org/info/digisector

